
  
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

October 3, 2017 

Workshop Meeting 

8:30AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

1: 3.8mil Levy- Update  

  Discussion took place on signs, donations and flyers. 

 

2: Fire Department Open House: Reminder 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment 9:58 

 

                                                                                   

____________________   ______________________ 

Mrs. Vanhaaren, President   Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

      

 


